
Lovevery Slide & Seek Ball Runs Recall Feb. 1,
2024

Feb. 1: Lovevery is recalling Slide & Seek Ball Runs (with wooden knobs) sold in the U.S. and
Canada because the toy poses a choking hazard.
Product(s) affected: Slide & Seek Ball Runs sold at Lovevery.com as part of the Lovevery
Babbler Play Kit (for children aged 13 -15 months) from June 2023 - Nov. 2023. The recalled
products have a wooden knob on the door but don't have a Lovevery logo on the bottom of the
toy or a green sticker on the inside wall of the toy.
What to do if you have the product(s): If you have one of these recalled toys, immediately
take it away from your child and stop using it. Lovevery is contacting and assigning case
numbers (via email) to persons who purchased the toy. However, if you have the toy and have
not received any notification from Lovevery, you can check your product and get a case number.
Lovevery will send customers with an affected toy a replacement Slide & Seek Ball Run for free.
Note: Canadian consumers can read about their Health Canada Lovevery recall.
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